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I am urging the TCEQ to implement the strictest parameters to help bring HGB area into alignment
with federal air quality acts. Air quality is a public health issue and it's the responsible of this
Commission to protect the public from industries that harm the environment in order to make a
profit. I want my sons to be outdoors as much as possible.


